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On behalf of the College of Pharmacy at Qatar University, Prof. Daoud 

Al-Badriyeh, the coordinator of the graduate studies at the college, is 

pleased to announce the successful completion of the Academic Pro-

gram Review for its Master of Science (MSc) in Pharmacy program, 

which took place recently in May 2025. The review was conducted by 

two internationally distinguished external experts: Prof. Mohamed 

Bakry from Universiti Kebangsaan, Malaysia, and Prof. Fatima 

Suleman from the University of KwaZulu-Natal, South Africa. 

 

The external reviewers provided highly positive and encouraging 

feedback, recognizing the program’s strengths and alignment with 

international academic standards. They also offered valuable sugges-

tions for further development, which the program will actively consid-

er as part of its continuous improvement strategy. 

 

Commenting on the review, Dr. Daoud Al-Badriyeh stated, “We are 

grateful for the constructive and supportive comments from the re-

viewers. Their insights will help us strengthen the program in future 

years. I would also like to extend my sincere thanks to the College’s 

leadership, as well as to all our dedicated faculty members who teach, 

supervise, and contribute to the program’s delivery and who played a 

key role in the preparation for this successful review”. 

 

This achievement reflects the College of Pharmacy’s unwavering com-

mitment to excellence in graduate education and its dedication to 

preparing future leaders in pharmaceutical sciences and pharmacy 

practice. 


